
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 10:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel  
 
Steve - just following up that last week I took trips below to Los Angeles as part of a Bloomberg 
Associates meeting of economic development leads for cities, and then to Washington DC to meet with 
the DNC (to pitch convention) and with White House officials  
 
Thanks 
Samir  
 
--- 
Samir Mayekar 
Deputy Mayor 
Economic and Neighborhood Development 
City of Chicago 
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